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November 24, 2003

To: WUTC-Licensing Services

We would like to surrender our Household Goods Authority HG-2473 and
continue with our Common Carrier permit CC-2473 that would allow
Pacific Delivery Service, Inc., to haul general commodities within the state
of Washington.

We don’t currently, nor do we plan on hauling household goods from
residence to residence. Our business is to haul general commodities only.

We, (Stacie Sadenwasser, Earl J. Crowell and John Crowell) bought Pacific
Delivery from our father, Earl L. Crowell when he retired on December 28™

1998.
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